Message Sent 12/28/2012

MK@AW Pharmacy

Extension to February 1, 2013 for Billing Incontinence Supplies on the DME Claim Format

In this Extension to February 1, 2013 for Billing Incontinence Supplies on the DME Claim

Newsletter: Format

Extension to February The effective date for incontinence product billing on the DME claim format has been moved from January 1, 2013 to February 1, 2013 to allow

1, 2013 for Billing Pharmacy providers additional time to prepare for the change.

Incontinence Supplies o . . . o . .

on the DME Claim For additional information related to the ordering and billing of incontinence products, please refer to:
Format http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2012/novi12mu.pdf,

https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/Pharmacy/PDFES/Incontinence__Medicaid_update for pharmacy_providers.pdf.
and https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/communications/Incontinence_ Prov._Comm_8-30-12.pdf.

Contact
Details

1-800-343-9000
emednyalert@csc.com

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.
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